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RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"The Holiday Season of Our Neighbor"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M.

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton



Schedule of Services
FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 4:20 P.M.
Mincha. Services 4:20 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.

WEEKLY PORTION
Vayechi
Genesis: 47:28-50:26
Haftorah
I Kings 2:1-12
Mincha Services 4:10 P.M.

Discourse in Yiddish will follow Mincha

Dcrily Services
MORNING 7:15 A.M
Special Minyon Sunday Morning at 8:30
EVENING ... 4:20 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week
SAMUEL ABELOFF
LEON BRAUNSTEIN
ALEXANDER SCHLANG

FfllGE FISCHEL
SARAH LOW

Parent Teacher Association Meets
The Parent Teacher Association of

the Ramaz Academy met last Tuesday
and after the business of the meeting,
discussed the possibility of a fund-
raising project. Rabbi Lookstein was
called upon to speak about the pro¬
gress of the Ramaz and the needs for a
progressive school such as ours. It
was decided to appoint a committee
who would formulate plans for raising
funds. Mr. Sidney Fine, President of
the P.T.A. will head the committee. Mr.
Brickman, Supervisor of the Ramaz
Academy, spoke to the parents, empha¬
sizing the need for intelligent vacation-
activities. He stressed the necessity for
parents spending as much time as pos¬
sible with their children during the
coming holiday session. The next meet¬
ing of the Association will be held
January 16th.

Men's Club
We are all agreed that the charter

meeting of the Men's Club on the night
of December 14th was most successful.
The new officers were officially in¬
stalled and tentative plans for the re¬
mainder of the season outlined by the
President. (You will soon know about
theml)
The Rabbi then delivered an illumin¬

ating address on the history of the
congregation on its outstanding con¬
tributions to varied Jewish activities.
The group was a large and representa¬
tive one and more than thirty-five of
those present signed membership ap¬
plication blanks. Many of these new
members had never been in the Syn¬
agogue before, but we are happy to
state that they found what they wanted
and so joined our ranks. (Since then
an additional number have affiliated
themselves with us.)
Starting with January 9th, regular

meetings of the Men's Club will be
held on the second Tuesday of each
month. Your men friends are alwayswelcome. Remember, the second Tues¬
day is Men's Club Nightl

Many, Many Thanks
We are deeply indebted to Mr. and

Mrs. S. B. Cooperman for their con¬
tribution of a set of The Talmud. We
want them to know how much we ap¬
preciate their kindness and generosity.

Welcome!
Kehilath Jeshurun is very happy to

announce the addition of a new mem¬
ber. Mr. Charles Goell has just signed
an application and we want him to
know that the congregation welcomes
him and hopes his affiliation with us
will always be a happy one.



Dinner Dance Exceeds All Expectations
Souvenir Journal Goes "Over The Top"

There were no two opinions about it! Everyone, with one accord, acclaimed
this Fifth Anniversary Dinner Dance the best ever. Kehilath Jeshurun has always
run beautiful affairs—but—this one surpassed all others. From the moment the first
guest entered, until long after the last strains of the orchestra had dyed away, a
spirit of gaiety, of happiness, of good-fellowship prevailed. The Jade and Basildon
Rooms of the Waldorf-Astoria are beautiful, and, with the tables profuse with colorful
flowers and lit candles, the setting was perfect. The women exquisitely gowned,
exuberant with the joy of living, could veritably be called a "Galaxy of Beauty".

The music was divinel Herbert Steiner and his orchestra, were truly superb.
And the Entertainment! 11 We owe an everlasting debt of gratitude to MAXWELL
SHAPIRO, who, in his own unostentatious manner, procured the finest talent one
could wish for. Well-known entertainers, from some of the finest clubs in the city,
were there to provide additional fun and enjoyment. The dinner was par excellence.
Everyone felt there was nothing left to be improved upon. The fact that at 3 A.M.
guests still lingered, is proof positive that Kehilath Jeshurun KNOWS how to do thingsl

MR. ALBERT SOKOLSKI, Chairman of the Dinner Dance, and his able committee,
are to be congratulated. We cannot be too profuse in our thanks to MAXWELL
SHAPIRO. To MAX ETRA we are also greatly indebted; he was here, there, and
everywhere—a perfect host, who could be, and was called upon to assist in many
ways and who gladly gave of his services. The entire Reception Committee deserve
honorable mention: Rabbi and Mrs. Lookstein, the Alperts, the Margaretens, the
Jacobs, and many others, all helped in great measure to have DECEMBER 16th,
indelibly imprinted in the minds of all who attended.

The SOUVENIR JOURNAL, of which BEN GOTTFRIED was Chairman, went
"Over the top". Thanks to the boundless efforts of such friends as the Chairman,
Murray M. Rosenberg, Fred Margareten, Benedict Lubell, Hyman Weiss, Elliot Siegel,
Benjamin Jacoby, Mrs. George Jacobs, Mrs. Jack Rudd, Mr. L. W. Yohann, Max Etra,
Mrs. Irving Sheinblum, and others, the Journal was bigger and better than in previous
years.

And we must not neglect to mention our host of young folks who flocked to the
RECEPTION. Their jubilant faces were an indication of the grand time they were
having. Reluctantly, at about 3 A.M., the last guests left. All with a single resolve—
never to miss another Kehilath Jeshurun event!

SISTERHOOD BUSY ON BAZAAR
Now that the Dinner Dance is over,

the energetic members of the Sister¬
hood are ready for their next project—
the BAZAAR AND RUMMAGE SALE.
Mrs. William Goodman will again as¬
sume the chairmanship of this Bazaar,
and, let it be said, that a more con¬
scientious and efficient chairman was
never found! A bazaar and rummage
sale is a wonderfully easy way to raise
a very substantial amount of money.
The Sisterhood is now ready to embark
on this project and is counting on the
generosity and cooperation of the
members and seatholders of the con¬

gregation.
Letters have already been sent to

those individuals and firms who con¬

tributed merchandise last year. Letters
to the general membership of the syn¬
agogue will soon be in the mail and
it is hoped that everyone will respond
in some way, either by sending a pack¬
age to the office or by sending a list of
people from whom we may solicit mer¬
chandise. WE DO NOT ASK FOR NEW
MERCHANDISE! DAMAGED, SOILED,
DISCONTINUED NUMBERS, RETURNS,
DISCARDED ARTICLES — anything
YOU can no longer utilize, WE can!
Just drop a line to the synagogue
office—or telephone—and we will send
for your package. Or—the package
can be mailed directly to the office.
The Sisterhood will be grateful for any
assistance.



The PATRICIAN — CA TERERS of DISTINCTION
MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. J. ROSOFF ■

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels,
synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

151 WEST 51st ST., Suite 333 - - Circle 7-7068
HOTEL ABBEY

ANDRONS'

SENATOR HOTEL
MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA

100 FEET FROM THE OCEAN

Newly built and equipped . . . tropical patio . . . sun solarium
. . each room with private bath . . . European Plan
COLLINS AVENUE AT 12th STREET

1236 WASHINGTON AVE., MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA

ANNOUNCING the opening of
our new Funeral Home, under
the personal direction of
Mr. Rosenthal.

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL

Miami 5-3143

In New York

76th St. & Amsterdam Ave.

ENdicott 2-6600


